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28th August, 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you have enjoyed the Summer holidays.  The first day of term is Wednesday, 2nd September and we 
are looking forward to seeing all of the children back in school on that day. (If your child is in Nursery and does 
not normally attend on a Wednesday, we will welcome them on the first day that they are due in) 
 
To support social distancing and to protect, as much as possible, everyone involved please find below details 
of drop off/pick up times.  A reminder that, where possible, only one adult accompanies a child at drop off and 
pick up times. We understand that these timings may be disruptive for some of you but due to Covid 19 we 
have to follow Government guidance on staggered start/finish times. 
 

Class Drop Off Time Pick Up Time 

Kerry (Nursery) 9.00 a.m. 12.00 noon or 2.50pm if your child stays all day 

Clee  (Reception) 8.50 a.m. 3.00 p.m. 

Onny (Year 1) 8.50 a.m. 3.00 p.m. 

Croft (Year 2) 9.10 a.m. 3.10 p.m. 

Woolston (Year 3) 8.50 a.m. 3.15 p.m. 

Norton (Year 4\5) 9.00 a.m. 3.25 p.m. 

Callow (Year 5/6) 8.40 a.m. 3.05 p.m. 

 
Lunches – a cooked school meal will be available each day.  For children in Reception, Year 1 & 2 these are 
paid for by the Government funded Universal meals scheme.  A paid for meal is also available for children in 
Years 2 – 6.  Alternatively, children can bring their own packed lunch from home.  A new school menu will be 
available at the start of term.  Children will need a fresh bottle of water in school each day, which they will 
need to take into the lunch hall. 
 
Belongings/Resources – all stationary will be provided.  Pencil cases made of a wipeable material can be kept 
in school.  Children should not bring toys or teddies. 
 
Clothing – children will be required to wear school uniform.  As we will be using our outdoor spaces as much 
as possible, please ensure that they have a coat in school every day.  Staff will inform you on which day(s) 
that PE kits will be required (kits should not be left in school). 
 
You will notice that the first phase of improvements to the school buildings and outdoor areas have been 
carried out during the holidays, including decoration all of the classrooms and communal areas.  We hope you 
like it! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
P.O’Malley 
Headteacher 

Stokesay Primary School 
Market Street, Craven Arms, Shropshire SY7 9NW 

Telephone: 01588 672275  Fax: 01588 672916 

E:mail: admin@stokesayprimary.co.uk 

www.stokesay.shropshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr. P. O’Malley 
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